
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

APPLICATIONS FOR ELECTRICITY LICENCES 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority advises that individuals and organisations that supply or sell 
electricity in Western Australia will need to apply for a licence by 31 December 2005.  Anyone 
who intends to sell or supply electricity will need to be licensed, unless they qualify for an 
exemption under the Electricity Industry Act 2004. 

Standard Electricity Licences, Guidelines for Electricity Licence Applications and an Electricity 
Licence Application Form have been developed in consultation with stakeholders and are 
available on the Authority’s website.  These have been revised and it is important that intending 
applicants for licences obtain the latest information from the Authority’s website at 
www.era.wa.gov.au/electricity/electricityLicensing.cfm. 

Applicants are also reminded that they should contact the Authority to determine the amount of 
information required to support their application as this will depend on their level of financial and 
technical resources, project finance and level of technical expertise.  It is likely therefore that the 
amount of information required will vary between applicants. 

For further information contact: 
 
 
General inquiries 
Ms Jennifer Hughes 
A/Assistant Director Licensing, Monitoring 
and Customer Protection 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1900 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999 
Email: jennifer.hughes@era.wa.gov.au 

 
Media inquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne and Byrne Corporate 
Communications 
Telephone: (08) 9385 9941 or 0417 922 452 
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CHAIRMAN 
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